
 

 

 
 

Heber M. Wells Building, 160 East 300 South  Box 45585, Salt Lake City, UT 84145-0585 
telephone (801) 530-6716 • facsimile (801) 530-6796  www.psc.utah.gov 

 

 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
Public Service Commission 
RON ALLEN 
 Chairman 

DAVID R. CLARK 
 Commissioner 

THAD LeVAR 
 Commissioner 
 
 State of Utah  

 
GARY R. HERBERT 

Governor 
 

SPENCER J. COX 
Lieutenant Governor 

 

 
 

  
 

  

 
  

 

  

 
 

 
   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

March 5, 2014 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen, Vice President Regulation and Government Affairs 
Rocky Mountain Power 
201 South Main, Suite 2300 
Salt Lake City, UT  84111 
 
Re: Docket No. 13-035-02: In the Matter of the Application of Rocky Mountain Power for 

Authority to Change its Depreciation Rates Effective January 1, 2014 
  
Dear Mr. Larsen:  
 
On December 20, 2013, Rocky Mountain Power (Company) filed with the Public Service Commission of 
Utah (Commission) its proposed reporting system in compliance with paragraph 30 of the settlement 
stipulation approved on November 7, 2013, in this matter.  The purpose of the reporting system is to keep the 
stipulating parties and the Commission informed of matters likely to have implications regarding potential 
stranded costs of generating assets. 
 
On January 7, 2014, the Commission issued a notice of filing and comment period specifying that any 
interested party submit comments on the Company’s proposal on or before Friday, January 24, 2014, and 
replies by February 14, 2014. The Commission received no comments on the Company’s proposal. 
 
By this letter, the Commission acknowledges receipt of your December 20, 2014, proposed reporting system  
and acknowledges it is compliant with paragraph 30 of the settlement stipulation approved in Docket No. 13-
035-02. 
 
If you have further questions or comments, I can be reached by phone at (801) 530-6716 or email at 
gwiderburg@utah.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
// Gary L. Widerburg 
Commission Secretary 
DW#251225
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